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Vallis First School Thursday Note
     Summer Term – Thursday 6th June 2019
www.vallisfirstschool.org[image: Image result for playground]
Foundation Stage Playground:  On Friday 14th June the children and staff of Moon and Sun Classes are having an official opening of their new playground.  If you would like to come and see the new playground, please come along from 2.30pm.
Dates for your Diary 2019
Friday 7th June – Mufti-Day for VSA Summer Fair
Tuesday 11th June – KS2 (Galaxy & Voyager Classes) school trip
Saturday 15th June – VSA Summer Fair – 12-3pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday 19th June – KS1 school trip
Tuesday 25th June – Sports Day and family picnic
Tuesday 2nd July – Foundation Stage school trip
Wednesday 3rd July – Transfer Day
Friday 19th July – Last day of term, 2pm finish

Frome College: Parents of Year 3 students - would you like to know more about Frome College? 
 
Frome College are offering the opportunity for parents of Year 3 students to come up to the College for an introduction and a tour of the site. This will take place for Vallis First School parents on Tuesday 16th July, 10.30am – 12 noon. If you are interested, please e-mail Cassandra Sonnet at csonnet@fromecollege.org by Friday 14th June. Please confirm your first school in your e-mail.  


Non-Uniform day tomorrow - Friday 7th June 2019: In exchange for wearing their own clothes children can bring a donation towards the school Summer Fair. Boxes of chocolates, biscuits, wines and spirits and other good quality gifts are welcome and will be used to make hampers for raffle prizes. Please see additional information on the purple sheet coming home today.
 
If you are able to volunteer a few hours of your service to help out at any point during the day then please do let the VSA committee know. You can leave your names at the School Office.

Please see an important letter from Mrs Pauley on the back of this Thursday Note about the class structures from September 2019.

Y2 and Y3 Parents’ Meeting regarding September 2019: Thank you to all the parents who attended our meeting this morning to discuss the changes taking place in Key Stage 2 in September 2019. We had a good and robust discussion and we appreciated the opportunity as staff to talk about why the changes were being made and to answer questions and concerns.

For those unable to make this morning’s meeting there is a repeated opportunity tomorrow - Friday 7th June 2019 at 2.30pm.

Tai Chi taster sessions: On Monday 10th June we are looking forward to a Tai Chi taster day. Children will have a chance to try out this form of exercise with Min Robertson who is an experienced practitioner.
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